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7th September 2020 – 7pm
[Zoom call was adopted due to Covid 19.]
Present:
Committee, Team Reps & Apologies
Present – Kirsti Leask (Chair), Claire Morris (Vice Chair), , Leah Henry (secretary), Kayti Jeromson (Fixtures Secretary), Linda Thomson (Press Secretary), Chloe Howarth (EOSD rep), , Beth Mouat (Umpiring Representative), Sanna Aitken (Junior Netball Chair)
Apologies –Victoria Duthie (County Rep), Kelsea Blades (Treasurer), Charlotte Slater (Website co-ordinator)
1. Netball Scotland Updates
Netball Scotland have been in touch regularly this last week to support SLNA to become “Netball Ready”. Everyone has to be affiliated with Netball Scotland as soon as possible - the sale price ends on Monday 13th. 
Sally is the WPO for this season. All team reps have to complete the Child Protection refreshers course which will be delivered online by Shetland Sport and Leisure. 
Claire Morris is taking on the COVID role for the SLNA.  Other teams need to complete the 20 minutes training and Team Reps are COVID officers (take responsibility for track and trace). 
First aid training may also have to be completed by a team member. Track and trace also has to be completed. The idea of creating a spreadsheet for each time you play or the “Evepass” app could also be used. It was put to the committee what would be the best way forward. It was agreed by members that the form would be a more secure option – just incase anyone forgot their phone etc. 
Each team has to print off the screening questions regarding COVID (international travel, symptoms etc). Team reps will be responsible in asking these questions and keeping registers. 
Netball Scotland has outlined that juniors/seniors should only be playing with 1 team. So this needs to be thought about moving forward. 
Each team will need a first aid kit. The Clickimin will have First Aiders on site and there will be a buzzer to alert that person if required. Each team will need sanitiser spray or wipes as the ball needs to be wiped after every 15 minutes. 
No transport sharing; no cash exchanged; no equipment sharing etc – all detailed in NetballReady Checklist. All need to be relayed to teams by team reps. 

2. Block Bookings
Block bookings on a Wednesday currently will be used to provide training. The training will be in pairs and ideas for this will be displayed on the Facebook group. Ideally, each team will have a couple of training sessions between now and Christmas in order to get “Netball Ready”. 15 people can be in the top third and bottom third can have 15 people. This will allow for 2 sessions to take place in a night (7.30-8.15 and 8.30-9.15). 

3. Restart Plans/Payments/Paperwork Required
Fee for training block booking to be decided. Paperwork as per Risk Assessment/Netball Ready Checklist. All teams members need to be affiliated. 

4. Risk Assessments 
Kayti has constructed the Risk Assessment for SLNA. All the information in the Risk Assessment has come from the Netball Ready Checklist and points from Netball Scotland and Sports Scotland. 

5. Umpiring Update
Beth mentioned that there would be a refresher course on the new rules before starting back as the game might look slightly different. There is also the C level Umpiring Course coming up and there will be a reminder on the SLNA Facebook Page. 
6. Team Rep Info Meeting 
Meeting was decided for Monday 14th September – 7pm. Kirsti will put reminder into Whatsapp Group. 
7. Any Other Business 
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